
French toast, sausage,
fruit

Cheeseburger mac, roll,
carrots greenbeans,

fruit, dessert

Pirate Bkfst, fruit
Quesidilla, salsa,

beans, cucumbers,
apricots, ice cream

Pancakewrap, parfait,
fruit

salisbury steak, gravy,
roll, broccoli, corn,

oranges

cinn roll, sausage,
parfait, fruit

Pirate Ckn Bowl, roll,
tomato, fruit cup

bkfst sandwhich, parfait,
fruit

Country pot pie, tomato,
fruit

Bkfst pizza, parfait,
fruit

Tex-mex stack, rice,
beans, carrots, salsa,
hot cinn apples, froyo

oatmeal, toast, fruit
Sloppy Joe, salad,
California blend

veggies, peaches

Donut holes, sausage,
parfait, fruit

Country fried steak,
gravy, potatoes,
greenbeans, roll,
strawberries,

dessert

omelet, toast, fruit,
parfait

X-treme burrito, street
corn, cucumbers, rosy

applesauce

Pirate bkfst parfait,
fruit

Asian bowl, egg roll,
carrots, squash,

grapes

bkfst pizza, parfait,
fruit

meat/cheese chalupas,
rice, beans, broccoli,

salsa, pudding

Dutch waffle, sausage,
parfait, fruit

Cheeseburger, chips,
tomato, salad, pears 

bkfst burrito,
hashbrown, parfait,

fruit
Steak fingers, gravy, roll,

greenbeans, corn,
peaches

waffles, sausage,
parfait fruit

fiesta bowl, celery,
carrots, mixed fruit,

yogurt

stuffed bagel, fruit,
cheese

Calzone, broccoli,
marinara, fruit

Donuts, sausage,
parfait, fruit
Chicken salad,

croissant, beans,
tomato, dessert
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100% juice
offered to

all for
breakfast

100% juice
offered to

9-12 for
lunch

Milk served
with every
meal (1% and

non fat)
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